
1400 K. C. L " T H E V O I C E O F T H E G R E A T P A L O U S E C O U N T R Y " 

PULLMAN OFFICE 
FIRST NATL. BANK BLDG. 

PHONE 1249 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple Street 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

INTERSTATE RADIO, INC. 
P. O. Box 207 
PHONE 2283 

MOSCOW, IDAHO 

Jan. 17th, 1949 

Thank you for your letter and report of reception of KRPL during our 
DX test program of January 10, 1949. Your report is entirely correct, 
and we are happy to verify it for you. 

We have another similar program planned for Feb. 14, 1949, from mid- 
night to 2 :00 A.M., PST. If you're up at that hour, perhaps you can 
catch the program that morning. 

Sincerely yours, 

Radio Station KRPL 

Bert McAllister 
General Manager 

t`M : DC 


